
 

Friday Update, November 18, 2022 
  
Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families. This is Dr. 
Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday Update, 
November 18, 2022. 
 

 
 

Reminder, report cards are available for parents and guardians to view in 
Aeries Parent Portal. I have attached directions on how to access the 
Aeries Parent Portal to this email.  
 
If you wish to receive a paper copy of the report card, please send a 
request to your child’s teacher using ParentSquare. Please contact your 
child's teacher through ParentSquare if you have any concerns that you 
would like to discuss following a review of the report card. 
 

 
 



As we reflect on the many things for which we are thankful, I want to take 
this opportunity to share just a few of them with you. We are very thankful 
for our students who come to school every day ready to learn- they give us 
all a daily reminder of what is important and why we are here. We are also 
very thankful for the support of the parents and volunteers in creating an 
outstanding partnership for our students. We are also very thankful for our 
staff who really care about the whole child and have the best interests of 
students at heart.  
 
May your homes be filled with joy and happiness during this holiday 
season. On behalf of the Board of Trustees and Administration, wishing 
you and your family a very Happy Thanksgiving.  
 
Best Wishes Always, Dr. Kawaguchi, Superintendent.  
 

*Please note that there will not be a Friday message on November 
25th. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


